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Dear Rotarians:
District #5710 Rotarians are awesome!  
In March 2018, we announced a fundraiser in the celebration of “30 Years of Women in Rotary” as part of the 2018 Rotary District Conference/Assembly. Our goal was to raise $5710 for District #5710 to provide hygiene kits to women in disaster and underserved areas. Contributions were to made to Heart to Heart International.  
Thanks to Rotarians in #5710, we surpassed our goal and successfully raised $7941.10. This is huge!! Thank you to everyone who made a contribution to the fundraising drive.  Your generosity is appreciated! Our kits will be sent to Malawi, SE Africa. 
At the District Conference/Assembly, we were honored to have Jim Mitchum, CEO, and two founders from Heart to Heart accept a symbolic check for our district contributions. 
The final campaign results would not have been possible without the support of all Rotarians in the entire district. Together we can do great things!!
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